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July 10, 2024 
 

ROAD DRAINAGE CONSTRUCTION ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Contract Name:  Cherry Road Drainage Improvements 
Project Number:    H583700 
Contract Number:  H583702 
 
Dear Residents: 
 
As discussed during our community meeting on June 26, 2024, construction of the storm 
drainage improvements near Pleasant Plains Road at Cherry Road is scheduled to start on or 
about July 22, 2024.  These improvements include installation of a storm drain inlet and culvert, 
and will reduce ponding of rainfall runoff at the southern edge of Pleasant Plains Road in this 
immediate area. 
 
Construction crews will have flaggers directing traffic with an alternating single-lane roadway 
closure during active construction activities.  Construction will occur weekdays, between  
8:00 am and 5:00 pm, and is anticipated to last three weeks, weather permitting. 
 
Please contact Robert Fernandez, Engineer Manager at pwfern83@aacounty.org with any 
questions or concerns. 
 
The Department of Public Works (DPW) appreciates your cooperation in this matter. 
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